
 
Redford Union Junior High and High School Students Explore Their Futures 

In an effort to prepare students for their futures, Panther students from grades 7-12 recently explored 
different career industries as they participated in a career fair. With industries spanning public safety, 
nursing, engineering, and beyond, the event served as a gateway for students to explore potential career 
paths. 

Hosted at MacGowan, the career fair welcomed over 40 professional participants, each offering unique 
insights into their respective industries. From hands-on demonstrations to engaging discussions, 
students were able to learn more about industries and envision what they would like to do following 
graduation from high school. 

During the fair, students had the chance to engage with professionals, ask questions, and envision 
themselves in different roles. Whether they aspire to be the architects of tomorrow's skylines, the 
guardians of public safety, or the healers in healthcare, the career fair acted as a first step towards the 
future. 

Moreover, the fair wasn't confined to exploring immediate post-graduation options; it aimed higher, 
encouraging students to think about long-term career goals. By broadening their horizons and exposing 
them to a variety of industries, the event empowered students to make informed decisions about their 
future. 

For many students, the career fair sparked interests they never knew they had and provided clarity 
amidst the maze of career options. More importantly, it instilled confidence, showing students that their 
dreams are within reach with dedication and perseverance. 

 

 

 


